
Annual Meeting

Friends of Madrona Marsh


3201 Plaza Del Amo, Torrance 


AGENDA

Welcome and introductions President Suzan Hubert


Memorial Page new on the WebSite


New Board Member

• Kira Lightning Director of Fundraising


Director Emeritus 

• Bill Arrowsmith


Election of Board Members

• Kira Lightning, Director Fundraising

• Bobbie Snyder, Vice President, Docent, Manager Gift Shop

• Jeanne Bellemin, Director Biological Specimens and Displays

• Carol Roelen, Secretary


2023 Honoree


Friends of Madrona Marsh 2022 Annual Report  

Suzan Hubert, President Friends of Madrona Marsh


What’s Happening at the Preserve and Nature Center

Steve Ash, Manager Preserve and Nature Center


Closing Remarks


Thank you for supporting the plants and animals of the Madrona 
Marsh


Sunday February 26, 2023

1:00-3:00



